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On January 21st we held a Family Fun Night with pizza and games in the library.  We had over 
60 students, siblings, and adults in attendance who enjoyed an hour playing board games, 
jenga, card games and more on a cold winter’s night.  A huge thanks to Holly Sweeney for 
always ensuring these nights are planned and carried out in a way that is valuable to all who 
attend. 
 
We completed two weeks of our “Assessment Days” where all of our classroom teachers get 
time to work individually with their students to gain valuable data that will help drive instruction 
for the remainder of the school year. 
 
We celebrated our 100th day of school on February 7th by dressing in bright colors to show how 
much “brighter” we have gotten this year and we topped it off with schoolwide bingo to end the 
day.  
 
Parent/Student/Teacher conferences will take place on February 24th and February 27th.  Staff 
inservice day will be on February 28th. 
 
To kick off our Read-a-thon we welcomed an African Dance and Drum Troupe to our school on 
February 14th.  The culmination of our Read-a-thon will occur during the week of March 2-6. 
Events planned for the week will be DEAR (Drop Everything and Read) times, Rolls and 
Reading, dress up days, and much more. 
 
 
Student numbers as of February 12, 2020 

ELC - 55 (+1) 
K - 43 (+1) 
1 - 55 
2 - 42 
3 - 50 
4 - 58 
5 - 49 
6 - 66 (-1) 

 
Go Bulldogs! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Andy Hoeppner 
TCE Principal 
 


